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NEWS & EVENTS

Alison Van Eenennaam was quoted in an article entitled, “Editing the Future of Aquaculture” in
Hatchery International Magazine.

OUTREACH & TRAVEL

Joy Mench and Cassandra Tucker co-led a training for corporate decision makers about dairy and
laying hen welfare organized by the Professional Animal Auditor Certification Organization in Tur-
lock, CA.

Matthias Hess attended the 17th International Symposium on Microbial Ecology where he pre-
sented his work on anaerobic fungi and their role in biomass degradation in the cow rumen.

Alison Van Eenennaam presented “Innovation in Agricultural Science” at the Yuma County Farm
Bureau Meeting and spoke to 120 5™ & 6™ graders at the Gowan Science Academy in Yuma, AZ.

RESEARCH

Jim Murray and Elizabeth Maga published a chapter titled “Regulatory Dysfunction
inhibits the Development and Application of Transgenic Livestock for Use in Agri-
culture” in Animal Biotechnology 2.

Alison Van Eenennaam and Amy Young published a chapter titled “Public Perception of Ani-
mal Biotechnology” Animal Biotechnology 2.

Mike Mienaltowski spoke at the Equine Genetics Forum, sponsored by the UC Davis
Veterinary Genetics Laboratory and the Center for Equine Health about “Genomics in
Regenerative Medicine”.

Matthias Hess co-authored a review on challenges in global ruminant agricultural

and the importance of an enhanced understanding of the rumen microbiome in Fron-
tiers in Microbiology.

Find past “Department News and Updates” at http://animalscience.ucdavis.edu/ens/news/index.html


http://magazine.hatcheryinternational.com/display_article.php?id=3159268&view=517633

- Dr. Van Eenennaam at the Gowan Science Academy - - Dr. Hess at the booth of Frontiers in
Microbiology for which he serves as
Specialty Editor-in-Chief -



